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 Question  Answer 
 

2. 

 

Would a ground source heat pump 
system that would serve a student 
dormitory building at a school be 
considered an eligible project for this 
RFP? 
 

  
2.   
 
   

 
Yes.   
At paragraph I.C.3 on page 3 of the RFP 
states “Projects must be in the non-
residential sector in New Hampshire. 
Projects must be at commercial, industrial, 
public, non-profit, municipal, or school 
facilities, and may include multi-family 
buildings of four units or more.  Residential 
projects are not otherwise eligible.”   
A student dormitory at a school as described 
meets the definition of “non-residential” 
provided in the RFP.   
This, or any, geothermal ground source heat 
pump system would need to be properly 
equipped with sufficient metering 
equipment to meet the requirements of 
certification for thermal Renewable Energy 
Credits (Class I-Thermal RECS).  The RFP 
states “Projects must utilize grant funds 
primarily for capital investments in new, 
REC-eligible renewable energy facilities, 
upgrades to existing facilities to increase REC 
production, or upgrades to existing 
renewable energy facilities that will qualify 
them as eligible for RECs.”  (See RFP at 
paragraph I.C.2. on page 3. Emphasis 
added).   

 


